
HOST AN  

INDONESIAN 

STUDENT 
 

 

             with  
 

A great experience for the whole family! 
 

 

St Ignatius College will be hosting a group of 
Indonesian students from 

Tuesday 17th to Sun 22nd March 2020 
 

HOST FAMILIES NEEDED! 
 

• Indonesian language not necessary 
(students can speak English) 

• Provide normal Australian meals 
• Volunteer host families will receive 

$40 per night to assist with hosting 
costs 

 

 

For further information - please call: 
Jan on 0400 364 148 

Email:  jbrentnall3226@gmail.com 
Regional Manager: Melissa Di Pasquale 0427 507 990 email: melissa@aiiu.com.au 

mailto:jbrentnall3226@gmail.com

